8th Grade Virtual Continuation Celebrations
May 24th-28th

Hello Bear Valley Families,

As we wrap up this school year with both remote and in-person learning, the Bear Valley team
understands there are some questions and uncertainty around the continuation ceremony and
celebrations. The 8th grade team is committed to planning a week full of events and activities
dedicated towards celebrating our 8th graders success as they move on to high school. Our biggest
priority is keeping all of our families safe by following DPS guidelines. Your student is currently learning
virtually, so they will be engaging in continuation activities virtually through google meet. Please use

the calendar below for the outline of the week. Please review the information below to better
understand how this week will be structured. As always, if you have any other questions or need
more clarification, please reach out to the main office at 720-423-9600.

Continuation Week Activities and Information:
e Continuation week activities will be on Tuesday May 25th and Wednesday May 26th
In order to participate in these activities, your student must have:

m No F'sin their classes for quarter 4

m  Completed iCAP questions for grades 6th-8th
If your student has not met these expectations, they will be working on
completing missing work and iCAP to be eligible for the following day's activities!
e Please join Bear Valley staff and teachers on Thursday, May May 27th at 10am for our
virtual continuation ceremony using the link tinyurl.com/BVcontinuation2021
e Please look at the calendar below for more details on this week!

Tuesday May 25th

Wednesday May 26th

Thursday May 27th

Friday May 28th

Monday May 24th

Normal School Day
&
High School Panel

Continuation
Celebrations Day 1

Continuation Celebrations
Day 2

Virtual Continuation
Ceremony on
Youtube 10am

Curbside pickup for
awards & Prizes
12-3pm

No School for 8th
Graders

Curbside pickup
for awards & Prizes
7:30-10am

What We Need from you:

-> Please complete the survey linked here by Friday May, 14th to let us know how you would like to
receive your student’s 8th grade graduation certificate and awards. You can choose to have
the certificate and awards picked up through curbside pickup or mailed to you.

- One activity our students will be engaging in is a “picture match” where they match a baby
picture to a current picture
€ Please send a current picture and a baby picture of your scholar to the email below

- We will be showing our scholars a video of families congratulating them on their 8th grade
continuation! This video will also be posted to our school youtube channel
€ Please send a video of you, your family or friends congratulating your scholar to the

email below!

Send Pictures and Videos to:sarah masten@dpsk12.org



https://forms.gle/Lronu2yjWjJQffMy7
mailto:sarah_masten@dpsk12.org

